

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

Timothy M. Hanna 100 North Appleton Street Appleton, Wisconsin 54911-4799 (920) 832-6400 FAX (920) 832-5962 email: mayor@appleton.org

September 13, 2013

Members of the Common Council:

The following is being presented for your confirmation at the September 18, Council meeting:

LIBRARY BOARD

Appointment of one (1) member to fill the term vacated by Jean Detjen:

BRIAN LOOKER

Remainder of 3-year term to expire June 2016

Appleton resident Brian Looker has served as the Young Adult Librarian at the Appleton Public Library from 2011-2013, but is returning to school this fall to study computer science at UW-Oshkosh. Brian holds a Masters in Library and Information Science from the University of Illinois, Urbana-Champaign and a B.A. in History and Economics from Arizona State University. He has volunteered with his church, both leading some middle school level religious education classes and mentoring high school students.

It is with pleasure that I make this recommendation.

Sincerely,

TIMOTHY M. HANNA Mayor of Appleton